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20 Transforming Lives Baptized This Month

God continues to move at As Is Church in Rockwood! Every month more
people are deciding to follow Jesus and are beginning to experience His life-
changing love and power. YOUR investments of loving prayers and/or finances
are contributing to the discipleship efforts of many broken and hurting people.
THANK YOU for the role you are playing in the transformation of Rockwood as
we seek to fulfill God's calling to build with Him A COMMUNITY WHERE
NOBODY IS INVISIBLE, AND EVERYONE HAS ACCESS TO FOOD,
FREEDOM, AND FORGIVENESS; WHERE KIDS ARE LESS VULNERABLE
TO TRAFFICKING AND ADULTS REFUSE TO EXPLOIT KIDS.
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This is Jason!

Two of the 20 who were baptized
this month are a wonderful
homeless couple who have been
attending Scott's weekly "Seekers
Group". Although they decided to
accept Christ their 2nd or 3rd week
there, they continue to attend for the
fellowship and the answering of
many significant questions.
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This is Cheryl!

She was one of the 20 who were
baptized this month and is the other
half of the Jason and Cheryl
couple. She is full of enthusiasm
and is very supportive of Jason's
weekly investigations into the things
of God's Word. They are both big
encouragers to me and to the others
in the Seekers Group.
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glad to still have one of our boys at home! Ellie loves school and continues to bless
everyone with her sunny personality! Vicki stays busy running the household-
serving her parents and the many guests that come through our home. She
was "chief supervisor" during the build!
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** Family/Ministry Website (www.imccracken.net/)
** Team Ministry (www.iteams.us/work/where/usa-rockwood)

Tax-deductible donations may be made to "International Teams" (with an enclosed note
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International Teams

411 W. River Rd.
Elgin, IL 60123-1570 USA

For online giving, go to: wwws.iteams.org/us/

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this
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